
    Pre-Kindergarten 

Screening 

Registration 

 
Belmont will be hosting two Pre-Kindergarten Screening days on March 13th 

and 14th, 2025.  The kids will get a chance to spend a half day in the 

classroom with their teacher, just like they will in September! 

 

*Please note: Plan on dropping your child off and picking them up at the 

end of their session. 

 

Who should attend? 

●​ Students who will be 4 years old by September 1, 2025. 

●​ Students who will be eligible to attend 5 year old kindergarten in the 

fall of 2025 who did not attend 4 year old kindergarten this year. 

When and Where? 

●​ The Pre-Kindergarten Screening Days will take place on March 13th 

and 14th. 

●​ March 13th will run from 8:30am-11:30am 

●​ March 14th  will run from 8:30am-11:30am 

*You will only need to sign up for one of the two dates.  

What do I need to do? 

●​ If you would like your child to attend, please email or call Sanette 

Schmidt at schmidt@belmont.k12.wi.us or (608) 762-5131 ext. 1101 

to make an appointment. 

            ~First come/first pick for date. 

●​ Once you have registered, you will receive a packet of information in 

the mail with more information. 
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